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Sandra Soto

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 9:09 AM
To: Records Clerk
Cc: Hong Wang
Subject: RE: oranole Rd resident

Docket 160101 
 
From: Sandra Soto On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 4:17 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Cc: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: FW: oranole Rd resident 
 
Good afternoon,  

 
Please see the e-mail below.  Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as 
consumer correspondence, and what docket it should be placed in. 
 
Thank you.  
 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6010 
 
 
From: sandra knapp [mailto:snadygolf@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 4:02 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: oranole Rd resident 
 
as a resident and customer of  Utilities, Inc I am oppose to any rate hike.   would also like to know what they are 
doing. with all the white pvc pipes sticking out of the ground. especially because one is right in the middle of 
my yard 




